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I-4o Driver Questionnaire 

ALBUQUERQUE– The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT), is conducting a study 

of Interstate 40 through Albuquerque, between Atrisco Vista and Tramway Boulevard.  The purpose of 

the study is to explore practical ways to reduce traffic congestion and safety along this corridor during 

peak commuting hours.   

As a starting point, a 5 minute survey has been created to ask drivers that frequently commute on I-40 

to answer a few questions.  The survey will help identify potential measures to improve traffic and safety 

on this stretch of Interstate.  The survey can be taken at http://i40abq.com/. 
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